
Project Update: April 2008 
 
We have just completed the Asian Sustainability Leadership Education Training from March 
10 through April 6th, 2008. We were able to have leaders in the sustainability movement 
from throughout the region join us for this meaningful event. Participants included 
representatives from conservation organizations in China, Laos, Cambodia, the Philippines, 
Thailand, and five different conservation organizations from Sri Lanka. All participants had a 
wide range of knowledge to exchange and learn from each other as well as from the 
curriculum of the course. An earthen building was completed by participants displaying 
building methods that use little to no wood resources, conserving our depleting Asian 
forests. Sustainable agriculture methods were taught as well as other forms of appropriate 
technology. 
 
All participants are heading back to their home countries with a set of plans to continue on 
with the knowledge gained through the course and plans for piloting small projects in their 
countries.  
 

 
 


